
The Torch 
Our weekly roundup, shining a light on life in Bridlington School 
 

Round Up and Super Successes:  

It has been really pleasing to see seven of our students have applied to represent the region in the Youth 

Parliament this week. Let’s hope we have a Bridlington School representative.  

On Monday we had colleagues from CU Scarborough in school working with a small group of year 11s in 

preparation for next Friday’s whole year group visit.  

On Thursday students in years 7 to 11 had road safety talks from the fire brigade.   

On Thursday evening it was really pleasing to see so many year 11 parents and so many productive 

conversations going on at our first parents’ consultation evening of the year. 

Students of the week are: 

English Leeah N (Y10) 

Maths Angel H (Y9) 

Science Louie T (Y11) 

Geography Charlie R (Y7) 

History Jamie P (Y8) 

MFL Millie M (Y10) 

RS Ben G (Y11) 

Life skills Rhianna B (Y10) 

Performing Arts Millie G (Y13) 

PE Girls Nola F (Y7) 

PE Boys Callum G (Y12) 

Creative Digital Jacob G (Y7) 

Product Design Callum G (Y12) 

Textiles Jack R (Y13) 

Art Summer B (Y11) 

Food  Kolbin T (Y11) 

Photography Poppy B (Y11) 

Construction George S (Y10) 

 

Well done to all students for your outstanding efforts this week! 
 We are on Instagram, Facebook and Twitter – search for Bridlington School and give us a follow! Website: www.bridlingtonschool.co.uk  

http://www.bridlingtonschool.co.uk/

